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May 23,1989+
,

Mr. William Reuland
Electric Power Research Institute
3412 Hillview Avenue
P. O. Box 10412
Palo Alto, California 94303

Dear Mr. Reuland:

Thank you for the invitation to have someone from the NRC participate in

the NSAC/NUMARC workshops %r the 10 CFR 50.59 guideline technology transfer.

The NRC shares your interest in encouraging more effective 50.59 evaluations.

To that end, Mr. David C. Fischer, a section leader in the NRC's Technical
'

Specifications Branch, will attend the June 15-16, 1989 workshop in San Jose and
i

the June 22-23, 1989 workshop in Baltimore. Mr. Fischer will describe the types

of changes, tests, and experiments that involve an unreviewed safety question as
I

discussed in my letter to Mr. Tom Tipton of NUMARC dated May 10, 1989. I

'

,

Sincerely,

Original S!;ned By

Charles E. Rossi, Director
Division of Operational Events Assessment

-

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
,

cc: T. Tipton
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| Mr. William Reuland
| Electric Power Research Institute
1 3412 Hillview Avenue 3

| P. O. Box 10412 i
1Palo Alto California 94303

.

|
1Dear Mr. Reuland:

Thank you for the invitation to have someone from the NRC participate in the-
NSAC/NUMARC workshops for the 10 CFR 50.59 guideline technology transfer. The ,

NRC shares your interest in encouraging more effective 50.59 evaluations. To )

|
that end, Mr. David C. Fischer, a section leader in the NRC's Technical Specifications

| Branch, will attend the June 15-16, 1989 workshop in San Jose and the June 22-23,
1989 workshop in Baltimore. Mr. Fischer will describe the types of changes, tests,
and experiments that involve an unreviewed safety question as discussed in my
letter to Mr. Tom Tipton of NUMARC dated May 10, 1989.

Sincerely yours,

|I

Charles E. Rossi, Director
Division of Operational Events Assessment

| Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
',

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

cc: F. Miraglia
T. Tipton
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